
Class of 2021 Students and Parents, 

 

  It’s hard to believe that you have made it to your Senior year!  It is now time to start thinking about 

your Senior pictures, enclosed is a list of photographers that you might want to use.  You can also take 

your own picture as well.  Seniors will have an extra fee of $15.00 at registration to cover their full 

yearbook page.  This fee does not go towards the purchase of a yearbook 

  This coming year you will need to have your pictures and information for the yearbook turned in NO 

LATER than Friday October 2nd.   

 

You will need to submit the following: 

 2 to 3 Senior pictures 

1 or 2 baby pictures 

1 or 2 Growing up pictures 

 

A letter to the senior from parents (Please keep it short about 4 sentences at the most) 

A Quote that is special to you 

You can even submit a family picture 

 “In 10 years I plan….” 

 

If you have, any questions feel free to contact me at rayers@lakecountyschools.net 

 

Thank you, 

Rachael Ayers 

mailto:rayers@lakecountyschools.net

